
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Fruit, vegetables and herbs in Lower 1 

 

 

This week, Lower 1 have been delving further into their new science topic ‘Plants’. With some 

help from Chef Wayne the children were able to look at a variety of fruit, vegetables and fresh 

herbs. The children enjoyed seeing different fruit and spotting the seeds hidden inside. When 

looking at the vegetables we looked carefully to work out whether each vegetable was a root, 

a stem or a flower. Our lessons also provided a brilliant opportunity for the children to try 

some fruit and vegetables which they haven’t had before!  

We are looking forward to continuing our science topic and planting our own seeds soon!  
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